
 
 

 

MEMO 
Attn:  All OPO Captains  
From:  Christine Loughran (Flight Operations Bases Manager) 
Date:  21st June 2019 
Re:  Winter Basing Opportunities – Secondment 
 

 
Ladies and Gentlemen,

Please be advised we have a number of secondments available in LPA and TFS for the 
Winter period (First week of Nov ‘19 – last week in Mar ’20) and will be subject to the 
following conditions: 
 

 The roster will be 5/4 

 Your existing leave will be honoured 

 Your existing terms & conditions will apply 

 Opportunities are open to all Captains (Ryanair and Contractor)  
 
To apply for these Winter secondments please submit a query to the Flight Ops Base 
Manager category on Zendesk no later than Wednesday 26th June 2019. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Christine Loughran  
Flight Operations Base Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


